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I would love to see rail passenger service brought back to Eastern Oregon.  This 

would go through Baker City and would open up many more opportunities for the 

people in Halfway to more easily access, among other things, medical opportunities 

and family and friends.  It would also mean more economic opportunity for our small 

communities. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Susan Bolgiano 


